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Wednesday 18th October 2023 

Pumpkin Picking   

As part of our enrichment curriculum, some of our 
children were given the opportunity to go on a trip 
out to The Hayloft at Sandy Lane Farm to pick 
their own pumpkin for Halloween. The children 
worked as a team to help each other select the 
perfect pumpkin for them.   

 

The staff at PACE agreed this would be a great activity to allow the 
children to develop socially as well as providing the opportunity to 
experience pumpkin picking.   

The children and staff really enjoyed the morning at the pumpkin 
patch—they had a spooktacular time! 

The children at PACE had a fantastic day Pumpkin picking at The 
Hayloft farm.   


